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A review of the relations between the Corpora­
tion and the library profession is unusually ap­
propriate now, since the present year marks the 
end of the so-called Ten Year Library Service 
Program adopted in 1926, and also the one 
hundredth anniversary, on November 25, of the 
birth of Andrew Carnegie.
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